
Green Brook’s PTO 
12th Annual Trunk or Treat 

 
A fun-filled evening of eerie delight 

 for Green Brook children  
sponsored by the  

GREEN BROOK PTO 
 

                         Friday, October 26, 2018 
                                                         6:30-8:30 p.m. 
                                                        Rain or Shine 
                                              I.E.F. School Parking Lot  

 
What is Trunk-or-Treat? 

 
Trunk-or-Treat is a fun, safe way for children to go trick-or-treating. Individuals or groups 
register their automobile, are issued a parking space and hand out Halloween treats 
from the trunk of their vehicle. Participants are encouraged to get into the Halloween 
“spirit” by decorating their vehicles. Registrations are now being accepted for 
Trunk-or-Treat spots. Space is limited and will be issued on a first-come, first-served 
basis. Important Note: For the safety of the trick-or-treaters, vehicles must arrive at the 
I.E.F. School parking lot no later than 6:00 p.m. Barricades will be placed at the parking 
lot entrances at 6:00 p.m. to ensure the safety of our children. Trunk-or- treating will 
begin promptly at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Automobile Registration 

 
To participate, please send an e-mail to Dori Horvath doriandsteve@optonline.net 
requesting a parking spot. Requests must be received no later than Wednesday, 
October 24, 2018. When your request is received, Mrs. Horvath will send you all 
necessary information via email. 
 
 


